
 

Hill Park Learning Centre 

465 E 16th St, Hamilton, ON, L9A 4K6 
Phone: 905.561.2190 

 

 

 

June 15, 2020 
 
Dear Parents, Students and Community, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to inform you of some upcoming work as we prepare Hill 
Park Learning Centre for a return to school in the fall.  
 
The following work will be taking place over the summer months at our school: 
    

• Parking lot expansion 
 
I appreciate your patience and understanding, as this work is being done over the summer 
months.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 905.561.2190. 
 
 
 


